
Police appeal for news about
Missing Woman

Police in Edinburgh are appealing for information to help
trace a missing woman.
Laura Gorrie was seen leaving her home address in Lapicide
Place at around 8.45pm on Wednesday 1st May and was due to
visit her mother.

However, the 31-year-old failed to show and has not been seen
or heard from since.

Officers are now keen to trace Laura and would urge anyone who
can assist with their enquiries to come forward.

She is described as white, 5ft 8in tall with a heavy build,
long brown hair and glasses. She was last seen wearing grey
jogging  bottoms,  a  grey  jumper,  trainers  and  may  be  in
possession of a rucksack.

A Police Scotland spokesman said: “Laura is very confident and
outgoing and is comfortable travelling long distances on her
own, without informing others as to where she is going.

“Nevertheless we are eager to trace her as soon as possible
and ensure she is safe and well.

“Anyone who has seen Laura since Wednesday evening is asked to
contact police immediately.

“Similarly,  Laura  is  asked  to  get  in  touch  will  family,
friends or police and let us know she is alright.”
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